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As February begins we are fast approaching the end of 

this half term and there have been many wonderful 

moments that have been shared in PEP meetings about 

Wokingham  children.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

As always, we are thankful for such dedicated             

professionals who work with us in ensuring that the 

children we care for are championed within their      

educational setting. 

 

 

Spring term PEPs are in full swing with many already         

completed. May we remind you that any outstanding  

funding requests must be added to the PEP and        

submitted by Friday 7th March to ensure that they can 

be considered before the close of the financial year.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The NSPCC are always there to support children, young   

people, professionals and parents but they are reliant 

on donations.  

On Friday 7th March the NSPCC have their Number Day 

where you could join thousands of schools and     

nurseries taking part in a fun-filled day of maths!  

If your setting would like to take part in numerical 

games, activities and Dress up for Digits while raising 

money to support the NSPCC’s vital services like Speak 

out Stay safe and Childline click here. 

 

https://www.nspcc.org.uk/support-us/charity-fundraising/schools-fundraising-ideas/number-day/
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It's Children's Mental Health Week!  

Children's Mental Health Week 2025 is taking place from 3-9 February this year. As part of Place2Be’s Children’s 
Mental Health Week 2025 they have joined forces with Here4You to explore the importance of self-awareness 
and expressing emotions. 

Here4You is supported by The Walt Disney Company, and through the characters of Pixar’s Inside Out and Inside 

Out 2, the resources encourage children and young people across the UK to discover how getting to know who 

they are can help them build resilience, grow and develop. For more information and links to the resources click 

here. 

 

 

https://www.childrensmentalhealthweek.org.uk/resources/
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Don’t forget the virtual school are here to assist you 

should you require any support. You can email us at 

the following addresses and we promise we will re-

spond within 24 hours. 

 

 

 

 

 

Jane Everton Head of Virtual School and Vulnerable 
Learner Support  

Jane.Everton@wokingham.gov.uk 

Ruth Blyth Deputy Headteacher 

Ruth.Blyth@wokingham.gov.uk 

Kat Johnston Post 16 PEP Officer 

Kat.Johnston@wokingham.gov.uk 

Emma Griffith Early Years Officer 

Emma Griffith@wokingham.gov.uk 

Jessica McGinley UASC & PEP Officer  

Jessica.McGinley@wokingham.gov.uk 

Jenny Lucas Education Coordinator 

Jenny.Lucas@wokingham.gov.uk 
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